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Sunshine Park Preschool (Singapore)

On 22 July 2019, a small group of pre-
schoolers from Sunshine Park Pre School 338,
accompanied by their Vice Principal, Ms
Krishnan and Ms Wu, their Chinese language
teacher, were briefed on what Town Council
does to help maintain cleanliness in their
neighbourhood.

After the briefing, the little tots shared their
thoughts on what they understand about
keeping their surroundings clean.

“Singapore is supposed to be a clean country. We
all should do something like pick up the rubbish
when we see it.”

- Danish (6 years old)



